Compact members

Just a short note to remind you that the next meeting of the Climate Compact is this Friday, February 11 from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM and that registration is required. The link to register, along with the agenda, is attached below.

John Mott-Smith
(for Supervisor Don Saylor


The next (Zoom) meeting of the Climate Compact of Yolo County is scheduled for 10:00 AM - 11:30 AM on Friday, February 11th. The topic will be NEM 3.0 proposals/actions at the Public Utilities Commission that will alter the current system of net energy metering, including new fees and tariffs that would create dramatic and potentially significant challenges to rooftop solar in Yolo County. Both state and local experts will participate to describe the proposed changes and their potential effects.This is an important and timely topic: please plan to attend. Registration for the meeting is required. You can register using the link below.


Register in advance for this meeting:
https://yolocounty.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtd-Gorj8pHNzWNrH-bFW1K-HPpUhyIBBQ
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.
 


AGENDA


10:00 AM  Supervisor Saylor will open the meeting and introduce the topic


10:05 AM Net Energy Metering 3.0 What it may mean for solar in California generally and in Yolo County Specifically. 


Lorenzo Kristov; Consultant, Electric System Policy, Structure, Market Design


Mitch Sears: Interim General Manager, Valley Clean Energy


Discussion and questions will follow the presentations.


11:30 Adjourn (next meeting April 8, 2022)

